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Hi Mark Woulf - I am writing to oppose the liquor license request by Kate 
at 402 E Lakeside street. The neighborhood does not need a bar. It was 
great when the liquor store across the street went out of business. 
 
Kate started operating like a bar (installing a bar, amplified music, 
andsomewhat under the radar as a wedding venue, where I guess you can do 
whatever you want) as soon as she got the last expansion of liquor 
license. 
 
 
Where we are located between the southside and downtown, we just do not 
need a bar. It can't be a family neighborhood with a bar. 
 
 
Thank you for listening, 
Lisa Fike 

 


